THE GCITY OF FORT WORTH

TEXAS
J. R.EDWARDS
MAYOR

June 23, 1951

Mr. Amon G. Carter

Fort Worth Star-Telegram
400 West 7th Street
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

I wish to take this means of thanking you for
serving as Honorary Chaiman on General MacArthur
Day in Fort Worth.

Your cooperation in this great event made this
day a successful celebration and an unforgettable
day for our city.

Sincerely yours,

J. R. BEdwards
JRB:ids MAYOR.,



